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The Town of Hingham is updating its Hazard Mitigation Plan to prepare for future 

extreme weather events.  The plan will make the Town eligible to apply for funding 

of priorities identified in the plan.   
 

Have you experienced flooding?  Do you have concerns about future 

climate impacts?  Please join us.  We are seeking your input.  
 

Date:          Monday, January 10, 2022 

Time:          7:00 PM  

Location:    Virtual Meeting on Zoom 
 

Register in advance with this link: 
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJYlcOmprT8qGtS-radN4As4ztaC5mN46LXU  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting. 
 

For more information, please contact MAPC Environmental Planner Anne Herbst at 

(617) 933-0781 or email aherbst@mapc.org. 

Natural hazards have serious impacts on the 

Town of Hingham and its residents 
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